

North Hobile County K-8

Paige Mixon, Principal

Latrisa McCaskey, Assistant Principal



April 17, 2017

Dear Parents,

As this school year draws to a close, we invite you to join us in celebrating the accomplishments of our 8th Grade class. On Friday, May 26, 2017, North Mobile County K-8 will be hosting our 8th Grade Pride Day. Our awards and recognition ceremony will begin at 8:30 a.m. There will be light refreshments and a reception immediately following the ceremony. After students enjoy a picnic lunch, they will be able to play games and participate in activities for the remainder of the day free of charge, courtesy of Mrs. Robinson and the Student Council. Students will need to bring \$3.00 to cover the cost of a boutonniere or corsage.

Student Dress for the Ceremony

Boys

- Black slacks
- White button-down shirt
- Black tie or bow-tie
- Black dress shoes

Girls

- A solid white dress is preferred. A white shirt and a black skirt is also acceptable.
 - Dresses should be a modest length, no more than a couple of inches above the knees.
 - Strapless dresses, halter tops, spaghetti straps, plunging necklines, backless dresses and prom/formal dresses are not allowed.
- Shoes: Sandals, flats, wedges or modest heels are preferred. No flip-flops or house slippers. Remember that you will be walking, standing and climbing stairs.

If you need assistance obtaining any of these items or if you have questions about the dress code, please see Mrs. Robinson, Mrs. Wainwright, Mrs. Goram or Mr. Horner as soon as possible. **DO NOT** wait until the last minute!

Students may change into their P.E. clothes or regular uniform after the ceremony. Thank you for your cooperation and we look forward to celebrating with you and your student!